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Winter 2000 Newsletter 

Season’s Greetings and 
Happy Holidays from all 
of us at Meehan & Goodin 

to all of you! 

Season’s Greetings 

The Connecticut Department of Public 
Works has retained New England Design, 
Inc. of Storrs, Connecticut, to prepare plans 
for the Child and Family Development 
Resource Center at Eastern Connecticut 
State University. 
 
The Center is envisioned as a new model for 
educating and supporting children, their 
families and parents and the university 
student population in a comprehensive and 
holistic approach.  The facility and degree 
programs will be focused on meeting the 
developmental needs of children from birth 
through seven years of age, the most critical 
years in human development. 

Rendering by 
New England  
Design, Inc. 

Year End Reflections… 
 

As the year draws to a close, we would like to 
say thank you to our clients and friends who 
made 2000 our most productive and enjoyable 
year yet. 
 
We look forward to new opportunities and new 
challenges in the year ahead. 
 

See you in 2001... 

After Hours... 
 

Keeping our lawn trimmed this 
year was one of Will 
Johnston’s summer jobs.   He 
also raked and bagged leaves 
this fall.  Will is the oldest son 
of our Russ Johnston. 



We Provide the “Complete Package”... 
 

From feasibility studies, 
through survey, design, 
permitting, construction 
and certifications, we are 
ready to guide your project 
to success! 
 

Call us to see how we can assist you on your 
next project.        (860) 643-2520 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

On Going 
Civil/Survey 

The need for high speed telecommunications 
and the exchange of information data are rapidly 
becoming a central theme in Connecticut’s 
business climate.  With the demand, comes a 
host of technical challenges.  During the past 
year, Meehan & Goodin has been providing 
design and consulting engineering services for 
both the SBC/SNET Project Pronto and 
NATCOMM, LLC of Branford.  It won’t be long 
before we can begin to enjoy statewide Digital 
Subscriber Lines (DSL) and expanded cellular 
and mobile phone coverage throughout the 
region. 

Under Construction 
“The Complete Package” 

Meehan & Goodin prepared “the complete 
package” of surveys, soil testing, septic system 
design, site planning, and permitting for these 
new residential homes currently under 
construction in Bolton, Connecticut.  While 
some might consider such projects to be small, 
to the families who will live there, they are often 
the most important investment they will ever 
undertake.  Whether large or small, major or 
minor, they and you can be assured that we will 
always afford your project consistently careful 
attention, sound design and dedicated 
services. 

On The Web... 
 

To learn more about our firm, 
visit us at our Website 

 www.meehangoodin.com 
 

♦ Richard Meehan, LLS 
♦ Marc Goodin, PE 
♦ E. Russell Johnston III, PE 
♦ Robert E. Dahn, LLS 
♦ Arthur J. Falcone, PE 
♦ Vernon S. Reed, Jr., LLS 

How Can We Help You Today? 
 

• Land Development 
• Civil Engineering 
• Land Surveying 
• Structural Engineering 

Do you have a zoning question?  
 
Call us with your zoning questions.  We 
maintain up-to-date files for many Connecticut 
towns and cities and a CD/ROM based 
system for retrieving specific data.  We’d be 
glad to help! 


